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January 19, 2010   

To:  Planning and Growth Management Committee  

From:  Etobicoke York Community Council  

Subject: Revitalization of Weston Road in Mount Dennis – Ward 11    
(Item EY33.49)   

Etobicoke York Community Council at its meeting on January 12, 2010, referred the 
following motion in part, to the Planning and Growth Management Committee:  

“2. That the Planning and Growth Management Committee request the Chief 
Planner and Executive Director, City Planning, to ensure that the Avenue Study 
planned for Weston Road between Ray Avenue and Humber Boulevard (and 
including Eglinton Avenue West to Black Creek Drive and Black Creek Drive from 
Eglinton Avenue West to Trethewey Drive), is scheduled for study in 2010.”  

You can view this item and any background information in the Etobicoke York 
Community Council’s Decision Document posted on the City of Toronto’s website at:  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2010/ey/decisions/2010-01-12-ey33-dd.htm
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